
Cayford, Edna 

From: George Fogg <gaffer1531@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2024 11:12 AM 
To: HClFS 

Subject: LD 227 An Act Regarding Health Care in the State. 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. . 
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Members of the committee: 

land my wife are 91 years of age and live in an Assisted Living environment due to the 
wife's illness of diagnosed 

Alzheimer's. l am used to dealing with fantacy and unrealistic scenarios at this point in my life. This bill certainly 
fits the 

definition of fantacy. 

One of the benefits of old age is that one get to observe the arcane ideas that show up each 
Legislative session in the 

form of a bill that seems to stretch the evil imagination of evilness beyond belief. 
Such is the proposed LD 227 as it 

openly tries to further the evil dreams of Satan and the WOKE agenda. lt also removes the responsibility 
of child rearing 

from the parents to that of government. 

Just look at our sad situation with DHHS child care or the mental health program that allowed 
the recent mass shooting 

in Lewiston. One could fill books with stories of governmental failures that give 
”we the people" nothing more than 

extreme cost and dangerous outcomes. An example is the PFAS threat in Central Maine 
that apparently was ignored by 

the Environmental Protection Agency. We need less government not more. History is full of government failures. Why 

on earth add to them? 

It is fool hardy to think that government should have control of our children's health 
and sexual identification. Only God 

and their parents should be the deciding decisions makers of children's lives. This 
bill is dangerous in many ways and I 

ask that you listen to this God fearing old man and give it a unanimous "ought not to 
pass." 

Sincerely, 

George A. Fogg 

200 Stetson Rd. Apt 646 

Auburn, ME 04210
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